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I would like to ask the President of Economic Development Deputy Parkinson, some 
questions relating to tourism product issues.  
 
These are as follows: 
 
Question 1 
The President on a recent BBC Radio broadcast made several references to an 
unpublished commissioned report by the previous committee leadership requesting 
PWC Price Waterhouse Cooper to analyze the tourism sector. When will the report 
be published in full? 
 
Question 2 
a) Why has the PWC report not already been distributed to the media, public, 

stakeholders and politicians?  
 

b) Does it contain some uncomfortable issues we need to confront as a society, 
decision making body and economy? 

 
Question 3 
Does the Economic Development committee believe as part of the digital economy 
and connectivity strategy that state owned businesses especially for example a state 
owned passenger transport company would and should have a daily and instantly 
updated social media Twitter and Facebook style links informing tourists and other 
key visitors updates on transport delays, to avoid disappointment and reputational 
damage? 
 


